
 

Careers Fair  

On Tuesday 4th July we are holding a careers fair from 5–7pm. All parents/students are invited to attend. 
Further details of the programme will follow soon; please save the date! 

Careers Questionnaire 

This is the final chance for you to provide us with feedback on the careers provision we have in school, 
please click here to complete a short 2-minute survey. 

Doughnut Day 

On Friday 19th May, the PTA will be selling Krispy Kreme doughnuts at breaktime from the Courtyard 
servery on the English Yard. Please remind students to bring in £1 coins if they would like one of these tasty 
treats! All money raised comes back into school to pay towards student extra-curricular activities and other 
useful resources. 

Cashless catering 

Please remember to top up your child’s cashless catering account via Parent Pay to ensure your child is able 
to purchase food at break and during lunchtimes. You can click here to view the lunch menu, which changes 
each day. The price list can be viewed here.  

Band Night 

Tickets are still available for our Band Night on Saturday 24th June. This will be held at Lymm Golf Club. 
Tickets are £25, which includes a curry, and can be bought on ParentPay. 

Allotment help 

Student Services are looking for an individual to help with the Lymm High allotment as a gardening 
intervention session for vulnerable students. Working on the allotment provides an opportunity for students 
to interact with each other in an environment away from the classroom where they can make friends and 
learn a range of interpersonal and team skills. The sessions would run from February until October. The 
successful applicant would be subject to satisfactory pre-employment clearances including a Disclosure and 
Barring Service check (formally CRB), and remuneration is available for this post. Interested individuals are 
requested to contact Mrs Ball (rball@lymmhigh.org.uk).  

Lymm Transport Day 

We are still looking for volunteers for Transport Day on Sunday 25th June. The event relies on over 120 
volunteers to cover everything from car parking and ticket collection to stewarding and litter picking. The 
volunteers vary in age from 14 years upwards and can give any amount of time from 3 hours to the full day.  
Those who do volunteer are given two free tickets to the event. If you are able to help, please contact 
pta@lymmhigh.org.uk.  

 



Easy Fundraising 

You can help us raise money for Lymm High’s PTA while online shopping at no extra cost to yourselves. All 
you need to do is go to https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/and select Lymm High School as your cause, 
school will then receive a percentage donation. Last year, we raised over £900 just by shopping! As always, 
thank you for your support. 

LHS Lottery 

Congratulations to this week’s school lottery winner, Mx Denton, who won £72.60! You could be a winner 
too! If you have not signed up for our lottery yet, please head to our dedicated lottery website here. If you 
want to find out how the school lottery works, please click here. Tickets are only £1 each week and your 
support would be hugely appreciated. 

KS3 Knowledge Organisers 

Year 7, 8 and 9 students have recently been issued their final Knowledge Organisers of the school year. 

These should continue to be used for homework, and revision at home, and should remain in students’ bags 

to use during the school day in lessons.  

As these contain all the important content that students will learn in their lessons, they also give parents an 

insight into what your child is studying at school.  

If you would like to access digital versions, these can be found on the curriculum part of the website here. 

Guidance around how to use these for self-quizzing and revision can be found here. 

Life Programme 

• Year 7 have been working hard on the different types of discrimination students and young adults 
can face at school and in society. Last week they looked at discrimination due to sexuality and this 
week they will look at anti-bullying scenarios and how students can support each other.  

• Year 8 are also thinking about discrimination, looking at gender hiring decisions and writing 
newspaper articles about discrimination in society. 

• Year 9 have been thinking about unhealthy representations of gender in the media and will now 
move on to consider what makes a healthy lifestyle. 

 

Year 10 mock exams 

I would just like to publicly acknowledge how well-behaved Year 10 have been during their mock exams. 
Staff have showered them with praise this week and they have been blown away by their maturity, conduct 
and motivation. 

Please pass on my praise and let them know how incredibly proud I feel to be their Head of Year. 
Miss Crowder 

 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/lymm-high-school
https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/01/how-it-works-printable.pdf
https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/curriculum/curriculum/#1607505112652-8f1db747-fc8a
https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/Using-my-knowledge-organiser.pdf


GCSE exams and revision support 

Please click here to read a letter from Mrs Feast about the upcoming GCSE exams and the support available 
to our Year 11 students over the next few weeks.  

Please ensure all students have the necessary equipment for their exams: 

• Calculator 

• Highlighter 

• Multiple black pens 

• Pencil 

• Ruler/rubber 

• Protractor/compass 

Year 11 Leavers’ Assembly 

The Year 11 Leavers’ Assembly will take place on the morning of Friday 23rd June. Further details will follow 
soon. 

Sixth Form Induction Day 

We are holding a Sixth Form Induction Day on Tuesday 27th June for those Year 11 students who have 
applied to join us in the Sixth Form in September. Please save the date! Further details will follow before half 
term. 

Life Programme 

• Year 10 will discuss alcohol and drugs and consider techniques they can use to refuse these if they 

are offered them. 

• Year 11 have considered emergency vs. non-emergency scenarios, considering when to contact 111 

and when to call 999. They will have a finance session to finish their Life Programme journey and will 

have an opportunity to reflect on their next steps.  

 

Life Programme 

For Sixth Form sessions, please see The Sixth bulletin. 

https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/Year-11-Final-SUPPORT_May-2023.pdf

